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This is not a bill that should pass. I need to remind you of the 2nd Ammendment. We 

The People have the right to bear arms, and this is heading down even further to 

Tyranny. I am glad that this will make it up to Kash Patel and the DOJ who is getting 

cleaned out. DOGE IS HEADING YOUR WAY. AND Oregon will be cleaned up.  


